
 

 

 

 

REF: 042/18 

 

 

9 February 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents   

Homestay Programme for Taiwanese pupils from Jhu Lin Elementary School 

The school is organising a Homestay Programme for 20 Taiwanese pupils from Jhu Lin 

Elementary School, who will be in Singapore for a school visit from 7 to 9 March 2018. 

 

The objectives of this programme are to: 

 foster cross cultural ties with our sister school; 

 provide the Taiwanese pupils an authentic experience in the life of a Singaporean pupil 

and  

 deepen the friendship and establish a stronger bond between the Taiwanese pupils and 

their Singaporean counterparts. 

 

The homestay programme will be from 5.30 p.m. on 7 March 2018 to 7.10 a.m. on 8 March 

2018 and from 5.30 p.m. on 8 March 2018 to 7.10 a.m. on 9 March 2018. We would like to 

invite you and your child to host two / three Taiwanese pupils in your home. A detailed 

briefing session on the Homestay Programme will be conducted for all interested parents and 

pupils on 23 February 2018 from 7.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m. in the Meeting Room (General Office).  

 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact Mr Goh Wei Howe, HOD / Science 

at 65663582 or via e-mail at goh_wei_howe@moe.edu.sg. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Eugene Ong 

Principal 
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